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Dear Resident  

New Council Homes on Vauban Estate 
  
As part of our commitment to delivering 2,500 new council homes across Southwark by 
May 2022, we have been consulting and working with residents in and around the Vauban 
estate.  
 
We had identified the car parking area on Vauban Estate, on Alscot Road as somewhere 
we could create new council rented homes, as shown below. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 
We appreciate that although we have worked hard to engage with you throughout the 
pandemic, our consultation activities have been disrupted by social distancing restrictions. 
After listening to your feedback, we have taken the decision to take more time with our 
plans for building new homes on Vauban Estate. 
 
This will allow us to carry out detailed face-to-face consultations with residents to help 
shape the new homes proposals. 
 
We will be writing to residents shortly with a revised programme for our new homes and as 
well as details of our approach to consulting with you via face-to-face meetings, open 
events and door knocking on the estate. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions about the project or how we can consult with 
you please contact us at the NHDTPhase5consultation@southwark.gov.uk. 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
 
Rahala Khalida 
New Homes Engagement Officer  
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